
Creative Writing Competition – from Term 1 
 

We had 19 entries in the competition. Congratulations to all that entered. It was a difficult decision - the following 

students were awarded prizes. 

Winner: Riley D 4M 

Runner Ups: Jessica K 3V & Ethan F 2R 

Riley’s story titled ‘The Sewerage Monster’ was well written and also published into a book with illustrations. 

Here are images of his story for you to enjoy: 

      

       

 

 

These students received a certificate of participation: 

 

Harper G – 1B 
Natasha A – 1A 
Luna P – 1A 
Anan T– 2R 
Emily C– 3V 
 

Sarah B – 3M 
Doram S – 3V 
Tilly T – 3N 
Chelsea B – 4C 
Ziva K – 4C 
 

Rowan F – 4M 
Mila T – 5A 
Faith H – 5T 
Kealeigh G – 6E 
Ana N – 6E 
 

 

 

 



ENRICHMENT NEWS – Term 2 
 

This term a group of year 5 & 6 students have been invited to participate in an online learning program called 

‘Kidpreneur Ninjas Academy’.  

 

This is an online experiential entrepreneurship program. The students will work through learning activities and 

apply new knowledge and skills to a real-world enterprise project. They will identify problems, gaps and 

opportunities, design product solutions for target customers and launch a micro-business.  

 

More information can be found here:  https://www.theentropolis.com/schools-2/kidpreneur-ninja-ed/  

 

We would like to acknowledge and thank the Smith Family who have generously funded our access to this program.  

 

 

LUNCH CLUBS @ MUSGRAVE  
 

Did you know that at Musgrave Hill we offer the following Lunch Clubs? 

What a great way for students to enrich their school day! 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
 

Design & 
Technology Club 
 
Theatre Sports 
 
Chess Club 
 
Lab Board Games 
 
Games in the 
Science Lab 

Robotics 
 
Colouring Club 
 
Chill/Chat & Games 
Club 
 
Moovers & 
Groovers Dance 

Run Club 
 
Drawing Club 
 
Math Olympiad 
(Year 5&6) 
 
Girls Sports 
 

Sports Club 
 
E Sports 
 
Lab Board Games 
 
Gold Club 

Disco (Yr 1-3) 
 
Football Club 
 
Lego Club 

 

WATCH THIS SPACE 
 

Later this term we will have our second annual Musgrave Hill State School Speech Competition. This was a very 

successful event last year and many of the students have already asked about participating again this year. This 

will again be an optional extra-curricular opportunity for our students.  All students in P-6 are invited to participate 

in one of the following three categories: 

 

1. Soapbox – 1 min 

2. Poetry – 2 min 

3. Speech – 3-4 min 

 

More information will be made available later in the term.  

 

Candiece Ledwidge 

https://www.theentropolis.com/schools-2/kidpreneur-ninja-ed/

